Qantas flights prize Terms & Conditions
1)

There will be one prize. The maximum total prize value is NZ$1,500, based on the
recommended retail value at the time of printing. The Promoter accepts no responsibility for
any variation in the value of the prizes.

2)

The prize consists of:
• Return Economy class flights for two from Christchurch to Sydney, Melbourne or Brisbane
with Qantas.

3)

The prize includes GST and taxes included in the price of the ticket. Unless otherwise stated,
the prize does not include travel insurance, passports, visas, meals (other than mentioned
above), taxes not included in the price of the ticket, ground transportation, flights,
accommodation or any other costs of a personal nature. Compliance with any health or other
government requirements is the responsibility of the prize-winner and companion. The
Promoter makes no representation as to the safety, conditions or other issues that may exist at
any destination. Prize travel is subject to Qantas’ General Conditions of Carriage.

4)

Prize travel is subject to availability at the time of booking and prize travel is subject to
availability of prize travel fares at the time of booking. The winners and their companions must
travel together on all prize travel and will not accrue Qantas Points on any element of the prize.
An upgrade cannot be purchased on airfares with cash or Qantas Points.

5)

Airfares and bookings must be made at least 4 weeks before intended travel. Travel must be
booked within 6 months from the date of selection of the winner and travel must be completed
within 12 months from the date of selection of the winner.

6)

Each prize must be taken as stated and no compensation will be payable if a winner is unable
to use the prize as stated. Prizes are not exchangeable or redeemable for cash or other goods
or services. A prize cannot be transferred to any other person, unless agreed to by the
Promoter. It is a condition of accepting a prize that the winner accepts the conditions of use of
that prize.

